The residential child care community in Scotland is comprised of a
workforce which is inspired, inspiring, and determined to develop
and improve for the benefit of children and young people.

For over 20 years, the Scottish Institute of Residential Child Care
(SIRCC) Conference, hosted by CELCIS, has been a staple annual
event in the residential community’s calendar in Scotland.

In 2023, as we reflected on what children and the workforce told us
they need, against the backdrop of the impact of a global pandemic,
the cost-of-living crisis and the ambitious aims of The Promise of the
Independent Care Review, we wanted to take the opportunity to
look at the aspirations, challenges and priorities for residential child
care in Scotland. The SIRCC conference has always been a place to
connect and explore, and two decades on we wanted to pause, to
create a new space to consider, imagine and aspire for the
workforce and the children and young people we care for.
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As part of our session, we invited
participants to be imaginative in
considering what some of the future
possibilities might be for this work together
by asking them to finish the sentence,
“Wouldn't it be good if...”

The emerging themes identified centre around
the strong appetite to have spaces to Share,
Learn and Innovate.

NEXT STEPS

In the coming months, we will progress this
work through three main strands of
activity:

e Further analysis of the content from the
initial engagement sessions

¢ Ongoing engagement with key
stakeholders

e A second phase of engagement
sessions for the residential child care
community.

For Further information get in touch
at celcis.learning@strath.ac.uk.
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